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November 11, 2013 

 

Subject:   PCN#11A-13 Notification of Intent to Discontinue ispPAC-POWR6AT6-01S32I 
 
 
Dear Lattice Customer, 
 

Lattice is providing this notification of our intent to discontinue the SnPb version of the ispPAC™-

POWR6AT6-01S32I product.  The Pb-free version of the ispPAC-POWR6AT6-01SN32I will continue to be 

available.  The Pb-free version of the ispPAC-POWR6AT6-01SN32I is backward compatible to the SbPb 

device (i.e. ispPAC-POWR6AT6-01SN32I can be used in the SnPb manufacturing environment) and 

recommended as a replacement. 

 

DISCONTINUANCE TIMING 

Customers will have 6 months to place their last time buy (LTB) orders for these devices.  All LTB orders for 

these devices will be non-cancelable and non-returnable.  All LTB orders must be placed no later than May 

11, 2014 (6 months after the date of this notice) with all deliveries taken no later than November 11, 2014 

(12 months after the date of this notice).  Orders received after May 11, 2014 will only be accepted based 

on available on-hand inventory.    

 

DISCONTINUANCE TIMING - SUMMARY 

 Last Time Buy Order Date: May 11, 2014 

 Last Shipment Date:   November 11, 2014 

 

RESPONSE 

In accordance with JESD46-D, this change is deemed accepted by the customer if no acknowledgement is 

received within 30 days from this Notice. Lattice PCNs are available on the Lattice PCN web page.  Please sign 

up to receive e-mail PCN alerts by registering here.  If you already have a Lattice web account and wish to 

receive PCN alerts, you can do so by logging into your account and making edits to your subscription options.  

 

CONTACT 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact pcn@latticesemi.com.  
 

Sincerely,  

Lattice Semiconductor PCN Administration 

http://www.latticesemi.com/Support/PCN.aspx
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